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The Public Defender Oversight Committee (PDOC) and San Benito County Board of 
Supervisors will be considering the following vacancies for the Public Defender 
Oversight Committee:   

Community Based Organizations Serving Justice Involved Individuals  
Two (2) vacancies: One Voting Member and One Ex-Officio Member 

 
“Community Member At Large”  
Two (2) vacancies: One Voting Member and One Ex-Officio Member  

 

If interested in filling the above vacancies, please contact the San Benito County Clerk 
of the Board’s Office: 481 Fourth Street, Hollister, CA 95023 / (831) 636-4000, Ext. 13.  

Pursuant to Government Code Section 54974 et. seq., public notice is required for 
unscheduled vacancies on boards, commissions or committees for ten (10) 
working days.   
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Vanessa Delgado 

Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 

County of San Benito, CA 
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